

April 10, 2020

Mr. David Kim

## Dear David,

I wanted to thank you for making a difference in the lives of the athletes of Special Olympics Southern California. Your generous gift of \$25,000 received on 4/07/2020, has allowed us to create a supportive environment where athletes can thrive without the fear of being bullied or judged by those that do not understand intellectual disabilities. You have contributed to a lifetime of physical health, courage, and friendship, for which you should be extremely proud.

In every corner of the world, Special Olympics is changing the lives of people, both those with and without intellectual disabilities. With your generous support, we are endowing the human spirit through the transformative power, and joy of sport, right here in Southern California.

Through programming in sports, health, education, and the building of our community, Special Olympics confronts the inactivity, stigma, isolation, and injustice that people with intellectual disabilities face. Our work goes far beyond sports, driving social change that enables full societal participation for our athletes.

On behalf of the over 38,900 athletes of Special Olympics Southern California, their coaches, and families, we are humbled and appreciative of your gift.

I hope that soon you will be able join us at a local competition to cheer on the athletes that you have chosen to support. I know our athletes would love to meet you and thank you in person!

Appreciatively,

Violette Prentice

Director Individual Giving

Special Olympics Southern California

Special Olympics Southern California

1600 Forbes Way., Suite 200, Long Beach, CA 92810 Tel 562.502.1100 www.sosc.org Email info@sosc.org